
SHIRE OF BODDINGTON 

 
BODDINGTON REFUSE SITE OPENING HOURS 

 

Due to a reduction in the use of the Shire of Boddington’s refuse site  
that has significantly reduced impacted on Council revenue, the hours of  
operation of the Boddington Refuse Site will be reduced accordingly.   
 

From Tuesday 27th August 2013 the operating hours  
Of the 

 Boddington Refuse Site will be:  
 

 
 
The reduction in opening hours will have a greater impact on some local 
businesses with a requirement for regular access to the Refuse Site.  How-
ever at this time the current permanent extended hours of operation are an 
operational cost that can no longer be justified at the current overall usage 
levels.    
 
Should a local business or individual wish to obtain access to the Refuse 
Site outside of the new regular hours, staff can, by appointment, arrange 
for the access for the Council fee of $50 per hour.  It is anticipated that this 
service would only be required for special occasions and not regular use.   
 

Day Opening time Closing Time 
Monday Refuse Site closed 
Tuesday 10 am 4 pm 
Wednesday Refuse Site Closed 
Thursday 11am 3pm 
Friday Refuse Site Closed 
Saturday 11am 3pm 
Sunday 11am 3pm 


